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FRESHMAN AND TRANSFER REGISTRATION: Clark Gym, check at Registrar's Office for specific 
time. 

GENESEE FIGURE SKATING CLUB: Meeting, Henry Lomb Room, College of Business, 8 p.m. 

C.C.E. FACULTY MEMBERS: Evening Session, College of Continuing Education general
faculty meetings by division, 7 p.m. 

POLITICAL FORUM: 8 to 9 p.m., Ingle Aud., College-Alumni Union, discussion to be 
led by representative of Civil Liberties Union, sponsored by Student Orientation 
Seventy-One Committee (SOS-1). 

TALISMAN FILM FESTIVAL: "Ship of Fools" and "The Fixer", 9:30 p.m., Ingle Aud., College­
Alumni Union. 

C.C.E. FACULTY RECEPTION: College of Continuing Education faculty reception, 7 to
10 p.m., lobby, Gannett Bldg. 

TUESDAY, SEPT. 21 

UPPERCLASS REGISTRATION: Clark Gym, check at Registrar's Office for specific time 
as of alphabetical listing. 

JUNIOR LEAGUE OF ROCHESTER: Meeting, 7 p.m., Rm. A-100, Wallace Library. 

INSTITUTE CONTACTS: SOS-1 Activity, 9 a.m. to noon, lobby, College-Alumni Union, 
informal meetings between new students and Institute departmental personnel. 

ROTC ORIENTATION: SOS-1 Activity, Orientation on ROTC program for all interested 
students, 9 to 9:45 a.m., Ingle Aud., College-Alumni Union. 

READING & STUDY CLINIC, COUNSELING CENTER ORIENTATION: SOS-1 Activity, 11:45 a.m., 
Ingle Aud., College-Alumni Union. 

ACTIVITIES CONTACT: SOS-1 Activity, 2 to 5 p.m., sign up for new students for 
campus groups and activities, College-Alumni Union lobby. 

STUDENT GROUP ORIENTATIONS: Ingle Aud., College-Alumni Union, 2 p.m. for CENTRA, 
3 p.m. for College Union Board, and 4 p.m. for Student Association. 

WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 22 

START OF FALL QUARTER: Classes for fall quarter start at 8 a.m. 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING: 5:30 p.m., Ingle Aud., College-Alumni Union, reception 
and dinner at 6:30 p.m., College-Alumni Union large dining hall. 
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WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 22 (continued) 

EVENING SESSION STARTS: Classes for College of Continuing Education start today. 

CONCERT: Chuck Mangione in Concert, Clark Gym, 8:30 p.m., freshman and transfer 
students - free, upperclassmen, faculty and staff - $1.00, general public -
$2.50. Tickets available at College-Alumni Union Information desk, sponsored 
by College Union Board. 

FALL GOLF: RIT at Houghton, 2 p.m. 

FALL BASEBALL: RIT at Monroe Community College, 4 p.m. 

THURSDAY, SEPT. 23 

BOARD OF CAMPUS MINISTRY: 7:30 p.m., Henry Lomb Rm., College of Business. 

FRIDAY, SEPT. 24 

HILLEL SERVICES: 7 p.m., south lounge, Kate Gleason Hall, Rabbi Levine. 

FALL GOLF: Geneseo at RIT, 1 p.m. 

TALISMAN FILM FESTIVAL: "Last Summer", 7: 30 and 10 p.m., Ingle Aud., College-Alunmi 
Union. 

SATURDAY, SEPT 25 

WINE PARTY: Sponsored by Zeta Tau Fraternity, 7 p.m., College-Alumni Union large 
dining hall, for all campus personnel. 

TALISMAN FILM FESTIVAL: "Grand Prix", 7:30 and 10 p.m., Ingle Aud., College-Alumni 
Union, 

SCM PICNIC: Student Christian Movement picnic, Genesee Valley Park, 3:45 to 4:15 p.m. 

SOCCER: RIT at Geneseo, 2 p.m. 

FOOTBALL: Hobart at RIT, 3 p.m. 

FALL BASEBALL: Potsdam at RIT, 1 p.m. 

SUNDAY, SEPT. 26 

WORSHIP SERVICES: 
Roman Catholic Mass: Ingle Aud., College-Alumni Union, 10:30 a.m. and 5 p.m., 

Fr. Appelby. 
Protestant Services: south lounge, Kate Gleason Hall, 11 a.m., Rev. Gibson. 

BOSWELL COFFEE HOUSE: 7 to 10 p.m., multi-purpose rm., College-Alunmi Union, sponsored 
by Student Christian Movement, and Catholic Campus Parish. 

HILLEL SOCIETY: Deli Dinner and get-together, 5:30 p.m., College-Alunmi Union 
large dining hall. 

TALISMAN FILM FESTIVAL: "My Night at Maud's", 7: 30 and 10 p. m. , Ingle Aud. , College­
Alumni Union. 

FALL BASEBALL: Brockoort at RIT (double header), 1 p.m. 



BOARD OF TRUSTEES TO HONOR DISTINGUISHED MEMBER 

M. Herbert Eisenhart, former president and board chairman of Bausch & Lomb,
will receive RIT's coveted Founders Award, on Sept. 22 in ceremonies marking
the business leader's 50 years of service as an RIT trustee.

In the Board meeting starting at 5:30 p.m. in the Ingle Auditorium of the 
College-Alumni Union, trustees, their wives, and special guests will pay 
tribute in formal session to the man who assumed the role of RIT Trustee 
on Sept. 22, 1921. 

The Founders Award, to be presented for only the fifth time since its origin 
in 1934, and last awarded 15 years ago to Mrs. Vanderbilt Webb of N.Y. City, 
will honor Eisenhart "for a lifetime of achievement and service which demon­
strate and vitalize the ideals of the founders of this institution." 

While serving on the RIT Board, Eisenhart has been an important member of 
the Executive Committee (1922-61), the Nominating Corrnnittee (30 years as 
chairman), Budget Committee, Special Committee on Finance and Endowment, 
Future of the Institute Committee (16 years), New Campus Education Committee, 
and Committee on Memorials. 

XEROX'S CIVILISATION TO BE OFFERED AGAIN FOR c.c.E. CREDIT 

Civilisation, the popular thirteen-week series of television specials offered 
last year by WXXI-TV, Channel 21, and made possible through a $300,000 grant 
from the Xerox Corporation, will again be offered for college credit by the 
College of Continuing Education. Created, written and narrated by the famed 
British art historian Kenneth Clark, the program will be broadcast on 
Channel 21 starting on Oct. 3. The program will be shown on Sunday evenings 
at 7 p.m. and again on Fridays at 8 p.m. 

RIT undergraduate credits can be earned by combining viewings at home or 
on the RIT campus (via Channel 21, or RIT's Channel 2), with occasional 
Saturday seminars and guided individual study. The first class at RIT will 
be held on Sept. 25. Additional information on the program is available by 
calling Frederick Gardner, director of general education in the College of 
Continuing Education, at 464-2243. 

MODERN DANCE AND DANCE HISTORY STARTS SEPT. 28 

A new course on Modern Dance and Dance History will be offered for the first 
time this fall by the College of Continuing Education, starting on Tuesday, 
Sept. 28, at 7 p.m. in the Booth Memorial Building. The three-quarter course 
is designed for individuals who wish to increase their appreciation of dance 
in general, and modern dance in particular, through an active professional 
approach. Additional information is available by contacting William M. Brown, 
director of Arts and Graphic Arts for the College of Continuing Education, 
at 464-2238. 

PSYCHO-SOCIAL ASPECTS OF DEAFNESS TO BE OFFERED BY EVENING SESSION 

For those who have professional or social contact with the deaf, a new course 
offering, titled "Psycho-Social Aspects of Deafness", will be offered on 
Tuesday evenings this fall from 7 to 9:40 p.m. by the College of Continuing 
Education. The program, whicfi will be offered for college credit, "will pre­
sent a broad overview of the effects of deafness on the individual," according 
to Frederick P. Gardner, director of general education for the Evening Session. 



c.c.E. PERSONAL FINANCE COURSE STARTS OCT. 5 

A short course in Personal Finance to help adults of all ages in their family 
financial planning, will be sponsored by the Extended Services Division of 
the College of Continuing Education, starting on Oct. 5. The series will be 
held from 6:30 to 8:15 p.m. for eight consecutive evenings. Lecture-discussion 
topics include: mapping a family financial program, functions of money, owning 
versus renting, an agenda for building financial security, using Wall Street 
for security and profit, planning for children's education, planning for 
retirement, and taxes as a fact of life. Instructor is retired retailing 
executive Milton Tatelballlll, former vice president and merchandise manager 
of B. Forman Company. 

POT-POURRI 

Assoc. Prof. John F. Trauger, director of the Biomedical Photography program in 
the College of Graphic Arts and Photography, has been elected to the Board of 
Governors of the Biological Photographic Association, at the group's recent annual 
meeting in Ottawa, Canada. Trauger also delivered the keynote address, titled 
"Biomedical Connnunications -- Your Most Important Challenge", at the organization's 
41st annual meeting .•.• Primary winner A. Robert Maurice, assistant director of the 
Extended Services Division in the College of Continuing Education, is a Republican 
candidate for Town Councilman in the Town of Greece ••.. Two Chemistry Department 
faculty members presented papers last week at the 162nd National American Chemical 
Society meeting in Washington, D.C. They are Professor Earl Krakower, "An Intro­
duction Terminal Chemistry Course for Engineering Studies", and Professor 
Thomas P. Wallace, "Refraction Corrections Applied to the Sofica Light Scattering 
Photometer". They spoke as part of a symposilllll on the occasion of the centennial 
of Rayleigh Scattering Theory. Co-authors of Wallace's paper were undergraduates, 
Mike Volosin, Richard Delumyea, and Anthony Gingello ••.. Those interested in having 
the Sunday edition of the "New York Times" reserved for them should contact 
Edward Steffens at the College-Alumni Union Information desk at 464-2308. If 
enough interest is voiced, the Sunday edition of the "Times" will be held for sub­
scribers at the Union desk through Monday evenings. 

THE NEXT EDITION OF NEWS & EVENTS WILL COVER THE PERIOD OF SEPT. 27-0CT. 3. 

THE DEADLINE FOR MATERIAL IS NOON, MONDAY, SEPT. 20. SEND MATERIAL TO NEWS & 

EVENTS c/o PUBLIC RELATIONS OR CALL 2338. 
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